
Free Online Guides for Parents and Carers                
Understanding Your Baby / Child / Teenager    

Free online guides are available for families living in 
Surrey with top tips from childcare, education and 
NHS health experts. 

The following guides are available: 

• Understanding your pregnancy, labour, birth and 
your baby 

• Understanding your baby 

• Understanding your child 

• Understanding your child's feelings 

• Understanding your child's mental health and well-
being 

• Understanding your teenager's brain 

• Understanding the impact of the pandemic on your 
teenager 

• Understanding your brain (for teenagers only) 

• Understanding your feelings (for teenagers only) 

• Understanding your child with additional needs 

• Understanding your relationships 

To gain access use the code 'ACORN' on the Children 
and Family Health Surrey website. 

SUMMER TERM NEWSLETTER 2024 
Summer Term ends - Friday July 12  

Autumn Term begins - Monday September 9 

Half Term Monday 28 - Friday 1 November 

Autumn Term ends - Friday December 13 

Unwell Children 

Children who are unwell and have a high temperature, 
must not come into Pre-school and we would ask that 
you let us know via the setting phone. Those with mild 
symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight 
cough, who are otherwise well, can continue to attend.  
If they have suffered from  sickness/diarrhoea we 
ask that you do not bring them back until they have 
been free from symptoms for 48 hours.  Please also 

Dates for your Diary 

Sports day Friday 5th July 12.30 –2pm 

End of year celebration Thursday 11th July 12pm 

Refreshments from 11.30am parents and carers 

If your child is unwell or unable to come to pre-school for any other reason please let the setting know by 10am 
of the morning concerned by text to the setting phone on 07534 673297. After that time if we have not heard 
from you we will contact you to ensure all is well. Please note this phone is not monitored outside of session hours.    

Summer term activties 

The children have been developing their manipulative    
skills during our various construction activities 

Checking the snails into the bug hotel in the garden 
and making volcano lava with the cornflour! 

Keeping Under Fives Safe Online 

Advice and top tips for parents and carers for 
keeping young children safe online.  

 

Children of all ages enjoy using    technology. We 
now see young  children going online to play games, 
talk to family, watch videos and even learn to use 
voice enabled tech like Alexa and Siri to find out 
about their world. 

Access the advice via the Childnet website  

 

What is RevivR? 

RevivR is the British Heart     Foundation’s free, interac-
tive, online CPR training course. In just 15 minutes, you 
can learn how to save a life and receive your very own CPR 
certificate. It couldn’t be simpler – you just need your 
mobile phone or tablet and a cushion to practise on. Start 
the training now, or save it for later and get it sent 

https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/services/free-online-guides-families
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/services/free-online-guides-families
https://www.childnet.com/resources/keeping-under-fives-safe-online/
https://www.bhf.org.uk/how-you-can-help/how-to-save-a-life/how-to-do-cpr/learn-cpr-in-15-minutes
https://www.bhf.org.uk/how-you-can-help/how-to-save-a-life/how-to-do-cpr/learn-cpr-in-15-minutes

